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First name: Denise

Last name: Houchins

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: South Red Bird Wildlife Enhancement Project

 

Because I believe we should consume less paper, which means cutting fewer trees, my family began to use

paper products made from bamboo and sugar cane. The products can quickly renew, but our forests cannot. I'm

writing to ask you to protect the Redbird area and all of Daniel Boone National Forest from tree harvesting.  This

is our land, our trees and our forest. Do not use it as a way to make money by harvesting our trees. 

 

Sincerely,

Denise Houchins 

Smiths Grove, KY

 

 

 

 


